From: Heppner, David A. [mailto:David.Heppner@chicagopolice.org] 

Sent: Monday, August 03, 2015 10:02 AM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: Re: Return from travel ethics statement PT David Heppner

Steve,

 This is a return from travel ethics statement from PT David Heppner. He traveled to Charlotte NC from 19Jul15-24Jul15 for NATIA,s 30th Annual Training Conference and Technology Exhibition. CPD and BOC paid for this city sponsored travel and PT Heppner followed the city ethics guidelines. 

PT David Heppner

